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WQ.107/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE 

BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. PETER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 26th FEBRUARY 2019 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister advise whether the Future Hospital team were represented by 39 Essex Chambers during 

the planning applications submitted for the new General Hospital; and, if so, will he state on how many 

occasions their services were used and what fees were paid on each such occasion? 

 

 

Answer 
 

Christiaan Zwart, a barrister at 39 Essex Chambers, assisted the Future Hospital Team on two occasions in 

connection with planning applications PP/2017/0990 and planning application PP/2018/0507.   

 

The costs, including disbursements, on each occasion were: 

PP/2017/0990 £11,991.60 

PP/2018/0507 £26,332.70 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


